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It’s hard to believe that June is here and our Pre-K year is coming to an end.  We worked hard and we worked together to conquer and get through a year full of unknowns!  WE DID IT!!!
It was a pleasure having your little ones in our classroom this year!
We will be wrapping things up in Pre-K during our last few weeks together.  We will be reviewing things we learned in PK and be very busy getting ready for Graduation!  We will also be busy making something for our Dad of course.  	Dear Parents, 
We’ve worked with your flower
And helped it to grow.
We’re returning it now, but want you to know.
This flower is precious: As dear as can be.
Love, take care of it,  and you will see.
A bright new bloom with every day.
It grew and it blossomed
In such a wonderful way.
In August, just a bud then  January, a bloom
Now a lovely blossom
We’re returning to you. 
Rememer, this flower,  as dear as can be
Though righfully yours, 
Part will always be with us. 
[image: Free Free Flowers Images, Download Free Free Flowers Images png images, Free  ClipArts on Clipart Library]










[image: Free Free Flowers Images, Download Free Free Flowers Images png images, Free  ClipArts on Clipart Library]

                    Important Dates
6/8 ~ Rainforest Reptile Show
Rain date 6/9 (it will be outside)
6/15 ~ Pre-K Graduation 5PM
*PK Classroom Closes at 4:30 6/15*
At this time guests are still limited to 2 per student and no siblings.  We will let you know if this changes. 
6/18 Last Day of Pre-K 
Have a great Summer!!
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